
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 23rd May 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Y5C 99% Expected Attendance 
Y3Ke 97% Expected Attendance 

Y4H (S) 96% Expected Attendance 
Y1Di. Y2W 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y6D 94% Concern of under achievement 
Y1Dr, Y4G 93% Risk of under achievement 
Y5K/S, Y6K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Rec C 89% Serious risk of under achievement 
Rec P 86% Serious risk of under achievement 
Y2B 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn 74% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 

Rose-Marie Ted Bethany Adesola Ryley Riley Ella 
Oakley Lennox Olivia Carter Alice Donatella Theo 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4S Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Ollie-Jai David Theo A Elliot Amelia Martha Dylan Ben 
Savanna Chantelle Samuel Braden Tristan Aeron Skylar Shantae 

Important Dates  
 24.05.25/31.05.25 – May Half Term 
 02.06.25 – Term Starts 
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 11.07.25 – Sports Day 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 

Y3Kn TAG Rugby 
On Wednesday Mr. Knightley’s  
children took part in a Tag Rugby  
event organised by SHAPE. The 
event was held at Dronfield Rugby  
Club on their amazing fields.  
 
The children took part in activities to 
improve co-ordination, teamwork and 
speed. 

Happy Half-Term 
Despite this only being a  
short half term, the  
children (and staff) have  
had a very busy one! We  
are finishing today for a week’s 
holiday and will return to school on 
Monday the 2nd June. 

Year 2 Trip to Crich Tramway Village & Museum 
On Wednesday our Year 2 children went to visit Crich Tramway Village and museum  
as part of their learning in history about ‘Transport through Time. 
 
The children had an amazing time exploring the woodland, taking part in a workshop 
learning about the history of trams and they also had a ride on a tram through the village. Thank 
you to staff and helpers who helped make the trip a great success. 

Maths Workshop 
Apologies for the Maths  
Workshop being postponed.  
We will let you know the new date 
after half-term. 
 

Year 6 SATs Celebration  
In recognition of their hard work  
and achievements, our Year 6 
children have spent an exciting  
day today with staff from SHAPE. 
 
The focus of the day included team 
building and problem solving. 

Science Competition 
Our Science Ambassadors  
announced an exciting Science  
Competition during this morning’s Friday Assembly.  
 
Children are invited to send in photos showing the 
transition of Spring to Summer. Look out for more 
information on Class Dojo. 
 


